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                                                                         President Janet Risdon
                                                                                      Phone 07 3208 2764
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  Correspondence/Newsletter: Merle Stephen (H: 55980409 Email libra@qld.chariot.au) 

DATES TO REMEMBER
                                            15th October             DINNER MEETING

                                            24th November        THEATRE NIGHT

7th December          CHRISTMAS PARTY

                                            7th March  2008       I W D BREAKFAST
                                            April        2008        WOMENS HEALTH DAY
           
DINNER MEETING DETAILS
MONDAY 15th October
GREENMOUNT RESORT COOLANGATTA

6-30, FELLOWSHIP   DINNER 7PM

COST $25

APOLOGIES   MERLE STEPHEN BY SUN 14th 7PM

FAILURE TO DO SO MEANS YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR DINNER

55 980409   libra@qld.chariot.net.au

ZONTA BIRTHDAYS SEPTEMBER
Happy   Birthday

Christine

THOUGHT OF THE MONTH
Women who set a low value on themselves make life hard for all women
Nellie McClung

PRESIDENTS REPORT
Hi Everyone,
 

What are you doing on Saturday 24th November? Betty has booked 30 seats to see "No Sex Please We're British" Please bring your friends for a fun night out. The theatre is going to allow us to run a raffle and sell tickets to the other patrons. We want to put together an attractive gourmet hamper. So bring an item or along to the October meeting two.
 

At the September meeting, Christine suggested a fund raiser called "SilverCircle".There seems to be a little confusion as to how this works. This is how I understand it. We sell numbers from1 to 45 for $25 each. You keep the same number for 10 weeks (which is 10 draws/10chances to win). The winning number is decided by the Saturday Lotto draw. If your number is drawn during the first 9 weeks, you get your $25 back, but still keep the same number. On the tenth week the prize is $250. It sounds like good value to me for both the ticket holders and the club.
 

Our IWD breakfast and our Women's Health Forum are both starting to take shape. More news at the meeting on Monday night.
 

See you there,
Janet
Hi all Still haven’t got rid of page 3 
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